
 

 

Albert Bowe American Legion Post 338  

Quarterly Newsletter October 2024 

 From the Desk of the Commander 

 

I hope you all had a safe and great summer, it’s hard to believe it’s over already. 
 

I would like to welcome all the new members to the post. It’s very nice to see our 
membership numbers on the rise. 

 
You may have noticed we started working on the front of the building, we have some 
painting to do and get the new awning up which are ordered and should be up by the 

end of October. 
 

Our music nights will continue to be on the 3rd Saturday of the month from 6-9pm. The 
schedule for the next 3 months is as follows: October 19th Chris Canode, November 

16th Matthew James, December 21st which is also our Christmas party Nick Foos will 
be providing the music. continue to come out and support our local artists. 

 
We will also have a Halloween party with music from Papateague on October 26th from 

6-9 
 

Please join us for Veterans Day dinner at 6pm Monday November 11th at the post, 
dinner will be provided. 

 
Please join us November 30th for the Ohio State and TTUN game. The doors open at 

10 AM. 
 

We would love to see more members get involved and attend the meetings, they are 
held on the first Monday of the month at 6pm. I know some of you have some great 

ideas. 
 

Please continue to support your post. 
 

Commander Rodney Taulker  
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News from the Auxiliary 

 

Greetings to All. Summer sure went quick. I hope you all had some relaxation, 
recharging and great family memories. 

The Auxiliary meetings are  back up and running. Our meetings are the first Monday of 
the month at 6 pm. We have been seeing some new faces and that is a wonderful 
thing!! Feel free to join us. We have a lot of great things coming up and could always 
use some extra ideas and working hands!! 

We sent two girls to Buckeye Girls State this summer. These ladies will be joining us at 
the November meeting to share their experience. We are looking forward to hearing 
from them. 

A big THANK YOU to everyone who has prepared wonderful Thursday night meals. We 
have some new faces along with some returning champions and everyone has done a 
great job!! 

The Auxiliary will be passing out candy bars October 26,2024 at the Legion during 
Bradner Trick or Treat. Come on up if you would like to help. We usually have a nice 
bunch of trick or treaters visiting the post! 

The Auxiliary has worked hard to get the tables in the hall shined up. After a lot of 
scrubbing, they look almost new. We purchased patriot tablecloths to make events 
festive. You can see the new tablecloths at the Veteran’s Day dinner on November 11!! 
Come out and enjoy a great meal and check out the hall!! 

We will be adopting veterans at the Ohio Veteran’s Home this Christmas. Details to 
follow and will be posted at the Legion in the canteen. 

 

It is time for membership renewals. Please pay your dues on line or at the post. Come 
up and bring your new ideas to the next meeting on November 4th! 



 

President 

Bonnie Weiker 


